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25th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am pleased to be sending you today, a copy of our 5-year strategic plan for the 

school.   After consultation with pupils, staff, parents and governors last academic 

year; the ideas gathered have enabled me to capture all of the views of 

stakeholders into one document.   As a result, it demonstrates our shared vision 

and direction for the school. 

You will see that the document begins with the school’s vision which has driven all 

of the work we have done over the past 4 years.  The plan below aims to continue 

to reflect this vision and ensure the school can continue to grow and thrive. 

The document like all plans, will be reviewed regularly.  After the success of the 

‘Coffee and catch up’ sessions last year, this will be repeated during every school 

year, where you will be able to ask more questions, offer your views and discuss 

the progress we are making and how well we are meeting our vision.  All views 

from all stakeholders will be included at least annually.  Governors will be reviewing 

progress at least termly. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your input and commitment to 

the school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs V Wittich 

(Headteacher)  
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